
RMWC Verbena Newsletter  

President’s Message   

Summer 2024 

 
What a fantastic May luncheon we had at Chaparral CC to end our season – and what a great 
turnout! Thank you to all our members and guests for attending. And wasn’t the Hat Contest 
fun! Thank you to our judges Gail Miller, Aurora Wilson and Kathi Farber! And Congrats to our 
winners Candy Glickman, Faye van Boxtel, Betty Saidel & Julie Tybout!  
 
Thank you to Julie Tybout for the beautiful centerpieces and garden theme! And thank you to 
Carol Carpenter, our 1st VP, for setting it all up! See LOTS of great photos attached – thank you 
to Ilona Bergman (& Candy) for clicking away! 
 
We honored our outgoing Board of Directors and outgoing Board Member Nila Tatum installed 
our new Board of Directors for 2024-2025 (listed in May 2024 Verbena Newsletter).  
 
And….we named a new Honorary Member – Shelley Salinas!! It is very rarely given but is 
bestowed upon someone who has contributed greatly to the RMWC - & Shelley is most 
deserving of this award -- Congratulations to Shelley! 
 
Candy Glickman has been busy updating our website – take a peek – looks super!! 
 
Photos from our “Thirsty Thursdays” Happy Hour held on June 20th at O’Caine’s Pub in Rancho 
Mirage are also attached (scroll waaay down!!). What a great turnout!! Many thanks to Tina 
Byrne (Outings Chair) and our host Brenda Johnson for all of their help in setting it up.  
 
Join us at our next “Thirsty Thursdays” Happy Hour on July 18th at Las Casuelas Nuevas!! Save 
the Date 8/15 for our last Happy Hour (location TBD). 
 
And time to pay your Member Dues if you haven’t done so yet – info attached!! 
 
Gratefully, 
Terry Snodgrass 
President  “As we light the way for others, we light our own way” 



 
“THIRSTY THURSDAYS” HAPPY HOUR (4pm-6pm) 

July 18th  

 Las Casuelas Nuevas - Rancho Mirage 
RSVP to Tina Byrne (text or email – no phone calls, please) 

(949) 750-0750 
ttmcbyrne@sbcglobal.net 
RSVP Deadline July 14th  

 
 

 

MEMBER DUES - $60 
Time to pay your Member Dues if you have not yet done so 

 Please pay via PayPal on our website  
www.ranchomiragewomansclub.org 

or call Carole Moser (Treasurer) to take pymt over the phone 
(760) 360-0554 

 
 
 

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 
Please see the Rancho Mirage Chamber of Commerce website 

www.ranchomiragechamber.org for summer events – 
Note the Chamber’s Summer Luncheon Speaker Series  
Continues on July 17th @ Mission Hills Country Club –  

See the Chamber’s website to sign up if you would like to attend 
 

 
 

SUNSHINE 
If you are aware of anyone that needs some sunshine, please let  

Brenda Kaplan know – 58bernice27@gmail.com 
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FUN PHOTOS – May Luncheon and Happy Hour @ O’Caine’s 

 
 

New Honorary Member Shelley Salinas!! 
 

 
 
 
 



 
Our 2024-2025 Board of Directors! 

 
Our Hat Contest Winners! 

Candy Glickman, Faye van Boxtel, Betty Saidel, Julie Tybout 



 

 



 
 
 



 

 



 

 
 



 
 



 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 



 

 



 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 



 
THIRSTY THURSDAYS HAPPY HOUR JUNE 20TH – O’CAINE’S PUB 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 
 


